
TREWIDLAND PRIMARY  
& PRESCHOOL 

1ST NOVEMBER - WE WILL
BE HOSTING A READING

WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS
OF EYFS/KS1 IN THE

SCHOOL HALL AT 3.20PM.
PLEASE COME ALONG &
FIND OUT MORE ABOUT
HOW TO DEVELOP YOUR

CHILD’S LOVE OF READING
WITH MISS HUME

I N S P I R I N G  E X C E L L E N C E  A C R O S S  T H E  C U R R I C U L U M

Dear Parents
We would like to remind everyone that adults should stay with their children

once they have been handed over by a teacher at the hall door. Children
should not be allowed to run into the car park or the road at the front of the

school without adult supervision, it can get very busy and a challenge to see a
child if they were behind your vehicle.

Can we also remind parents and carers that they must not open any exit
doors from the school for any children other than their own. 

Thank you for your co-operation.
Mr Lovell

17TH NOVEMBER - CHILDREN IN NEED
FUNDRAISER - WE ASK THAT CHILDREN

COME TO SCHOOL DRESSED IN NON-UNIFORM.  
WEARING CLOTHES THAT ARE BRIGHT,

COLOURFUL, SPOTTY AND/OR STRIPY -  FOR
A SMALL DONATION PLEASE. 

SUGGESTION: £1 

18TH - 20TH OCTOBER - BEAM HOUSE

RESIDENTIAL Y4, Y5 & Y6

DO NOT PACK VALUABLES SUCH AS: MOBILE

PHONES, COMPUTER GAMES, JEWELLERY ETC.  ALL

CHILDREN TO HAVE A NAMED BIN BAG FOR THEIR

WET AND DIRTY CLOTHES. 

ENSURE ALL YOUR CHILD’S CLOTHES AND SHOES

ARE CLEARLY LABELLED WITH THEIR NAME - WE

SHARE A DRYING ROOM WITH THE OTHER

SCHOOLS ON SITE AT THE SAME TIME AND LOST

PROPERTY IS HARD TO TRACK DOWN WITHOUT A

NAME ATTACHED. 

DON’T FORGET A SMALL SOFT TOY, SMALL

READING TORCH AND BOOK FOR BEDTIME. YOUR

CHILD WILL NEED 1 SMALL DAY RUCKSACK WITH A

PACKED LUNCH & DRINK FOR THE WEDNESDAY

MORNING. ALL CHILDREN TO TAKE A SLEEPING

BAG & PILLOW PLEASE IN THEIR SUITCASE.

Upcoming Events: 
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Events this week: 
NSPCC - Speak Out & Stay Safe. 
Children in Y2, Y5 & Y6 enjoyed
separate workshops.  With the

help of the NSPCC mascot
Buddy, the  Speak out Stay safe
programme covers topics like
bullying and abuse - without

using any scary words or adult
language. Children learnt

about the different types of
abuse in a child-friendly and
age appropriate way, so they
can get help if or when they

need it. They helped them
identify safe adults they can

talk to if they're ever worried
about themselves or a friend.

And they learnt about
Childline, and how it can

support them.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/our-services/childline/
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Events this week: 
Autumn Lunch: we hosted a wonderful,

handmade lunch (prepared by Chartwells &
our children) for our school community
focusing on our Home-School Value:

Friendship. Our friends from Liskeard Food
bank attended the event & put on a wonderful

workshop all about their services which
included a cooking demonstration. All our

families took home a food bag to have a go at
creating the meal at home. We would love to

receive your photographs of your children
preparing these meals so we can send them
onto the Liskeard Food Bank project.  Thank

you all for supporting this wonderful
community event!
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Waterproof trainers or walking boots
Wellington boots and thick socks
Waterproof coat
Waterproof trousers
Full leg leggings or tracksuit bottoms
Long sleeve t-shirt
Jumper or hoodie
Hat and scarf

Wild tribe is run on the following days each week:
Tuesdays for Pre-school, Reception, Year 1 & 2
Wednesdays for Pre-school & Reception
Thursdays for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6

As the weather is getting colder and wetter, please remember that children will be doing
Wild Tribe outside regardless of the weather and they should be coming to school dressed
in Wild Tribe clothes on their designated Wild Tribe day. 

Their Winter wild tribe kit must include the following:

I N S P I R I N G  E X C E L L E N C E  A C R O S S  T H E  C U R R I C U L U M

Wild Tribe
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DIARY DATES DIARY DATES
18th - 20th October - Beam House

Residential Y4, Y5 & Y6

23rd - 27th October - Half Term

30th October - School shut to children
due to Staff INSET day. 

1st November - Reading Workshop for
Parents EYFS/KS1 in the School Hall at

3.20pm

2nd November - appointments
available with Mrs.  Moore (SENDCO),
Mr Lovell  & class teachers for parents
of children with IEPs, 11am - 12noon.

Please book through the school office.

10th November  - School Photographs
with Tempest - individual photos & YR

groups photo. 

16th November - PTA FILM CLUB -
details & booking forms to follow. 

17th November - Children in Need
Fundraiser - theme for attire: lots of
colour, spots or stripes -  for a small

donation please. 

24th November - School shut to
children due to Staff INSET day.

27th - 1st December - YR to Y6  
children, Looe Valley Trips - all details

& consent forms to follow. 

1st December - Winter Wonderland
Fayre 1pm - 3pm in the School Hall 

7th December  - PTA FILM CLUB -
details & booking forms to follow.  

7th December - Save the Children’s
Christmas (or winter-themed)

Jumper Day - charity fundraiser.
Details to follow. 

12th December - Christmas
Productions - all details to follow

after half term. Evening & afternoon
performances. 

15th December - Christingle Service
at St Keyne Church TBC,  all details &

consent forms to follow. 

18th December - Christmas Parties
in school. Attire: Christmas or party

clothes with sensible shoes. 

19th December - Last Morning of
Term. Early pick up at 1pm please. 

4th January 2024 - Return to School
- first day of the Spring Term. 
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Pre-school & Reception
Star: OTTILIE

Year 1 & 2 Star: KENZA

Year 3 & 4 Star: JAMES

Year 5 & 6 Star: LUNA

I N S P I R I N G  E X C E L L E N C E  A C R O S S  T H E  C U R R I C U L U M

Attendance
Matters...

every school
day counts!

Our class weekly attendance percentages:

Reception class: 93%
(Poor attendance)

Class 1, 2 & 3: 96%
(Great attendance!)

Class 4, 5 & 6: 97%
(Great attendance)

Overall school attendance: 95% 
(Good attendance)

Please support your child to develop lifelong
habits of good attendance and punctuality in order

to allow them to achieve their full potential. 

Stars of this Week
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Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Regular and punctual attendance at school is a legal requirement and is essential if pupils 
are to maximise their educational opportunities. 
Trewidland School is committed to providing an education of the highest quality for all its 
students and recognises that can only be achieved by supporting and promoting 
excellent school attendance by all. Only by attending school regularly, and punctually, 
will children bo able to take full advantage of the educational opportunities available to 
them. 

Trewidland School does not support holidays taken during term time. Holidays in term 
time are not a universal entitlement. They are only granted at the discretion of the 
Headteacher and only in exceptional circumstances. 

If Parents/Carers wish to take a student on holiday in term time, they should fill in a leave 
of absence request form, found on the school website. This form can be completed 
online or printed and handed to the Attendance Office within the main reception area. 

Mr V Lovell
Headteacher 

Parents/Carers who take their child out of School/College for a holiday without
authorisation could receive a Fixed Penalty Notice 

If your child is absent from school without authorisation, you will be committing an
offence under the Education Act 1996. We may submit a request to Cornwall Council for
a Penalty Notice to be issued, in accordance with Sections 444A and 444B of the said
Act. Penalty Notices are issued per liable parent, per child and each carry a fine of £60 if
paid within 21 days or £120 if paid after this but within 28 days. Failure to pay the
Penalty Notice may result in legal action. Absence not authorised by the school may
result in a prosecution in the Magistrates’ Court under Section 444(1) or Section 444(1A)
of the Education Act 1996, leading to a fine of up to £2,500 and/or a custodial sentence.
Cornwall Council may also apply for the costs incurred in taking the matter to Court. 


